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Selected Clients

“Let me say, I have nothing but gratitude 
for the support and generosity that Siam 

Costumes has shown me as a Costume 
Designer. We have worked together hand 

in hand from afar on very difficult 
projects, that not only required original 

builds but also interpretation and 
knowledge of a period garment. We worked 

“together” building garments and it felt 
like they were right there beside me taking 

it on. Long hours, late nights nothing 
stood in the way of the workmanship or 

the communication. Thank you Siam 
Costumes for stepping up to the plate as 
usual. I am looking forward to our next 

adventure”!

RUTH E CARTER

“Having worked with Siam costumes on 3 
very different operas with very different 
designers and about to start a fourth, I 

can truthfully say Siam costumes are 
amazing. From exquisite period tail-suits, 
Traviata , 1940’s Russian uniforms, War & 

Peace to the stylised 70’s army uniforms for 
Carmen they have gone the extra mile to 
deliver what the designers have wanted 

and before the deadline. They are only an 
email or phone call away providing updates 

as the work progresses and in some cases 
patience. Their customer service is 

excellent from sourcing fabrics, arranging 
dying of huge quantities of fabric, huge 

selection of trimmings and fastenings , all 
the way through to arranging delivery of 
the finished costumes from Thailand. Siam 

costumes has proven themselves to be a 
great asset to the costume world. Darryl, 

Alex and team thank you for all your work, 
here’s to show number 4”

SIAN PRICE

“What we were able to achieve with Siam 
Costumes for The Underground Railroad 

was far beyond my expectations and dreams. 
We created worlds with Darryl and Alex 

and the team! Their knowledge of our many 
costume periods (and some created periods 
too), the beautiful and attentive detail in 

construction, the expert workmanship and 
skill, the incredible fabrics, the speed of 

their work, their overall exemplary service 
–again, everything they know, everything 
they do, everything they helped us create 
–was beyond what I thought was possible 

for our show. We really couldn’t have 
done it without them. Thank you Darryl, 
Alex, and to all the artists there at Siam. I 

can’t wait for you to see your beautiful 
work.”

CAROLINE ESELIN
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Digital and Screen Printing



Fabric Weaving and Dying
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